Paris,Oct.I0 1979

Dear Sir,

Sorry for replying in English to your letter,but I am
-~ afraid my Germgn is too weak,..

N
However,I sent your letter to Art VAN REMUNDT,who is
the Director of our Dutch office in Amsterdam,who is
entitled to deal with Germany,and who speaks fluent
German.
The address of our Dutch office is:
Greenpeace
Damrak 98'!
AMSTERDAM, THE NETHERLANDS
Enclosed some documents in French about our activities
in Europe.
Yours sincerely,
Rémi PARMENTIER,

N
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